
 

**Notice of Public Hearing to be published in the Legal Notices Section of the Naperville Sun on Sunday, 

July 27, 2025.  Any questions should be directed to Curtis Saindon, Assistant Superintendent for Business 

Services, Woodridge School District #68, 815-405-1045 or saindonc@woodridge68.org .**  

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN BY THE BOARD OF EDUCATION OF SCHOOL DISTRICT 68, IN THE COUNTY OF 

DUPAGE, STATE OF ILLINOIS, THAT THE TENTATIVE BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING JULY 1, 

2025, WILL BE ON FILE AND CONVENIENTLY AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION ON OUR WEB SITE AT 

WWW.WOODRIDGE68.ORG, OR AT THE BUSINESS OFFICE, 7925 JANES AVENUE, WOODRIDGE, ILLINOIS, 

IN THIS SCHOOL DISTRICT, ON AND AFTER 8:00 A.M. ON JULY 22, 2025, THROUGH SEPTEMBER 22, 2025, 

DURING NORMAL BUSINESS HOURS.  

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC HEARING ON SAID BUDGET WILL BE HELD AT 7:45 P.M. 

(CDST) ON SEPTEMBER 22, 2025, IN THE DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE CENTER BOARD ROOM, 7925 JANES 

AVENUE, WOODRIDGE, ILLINOIS, IN THIS SCHOOL DISTRICT. 

DATED THIS 21st DAY OF JULY, 2025. 

BOARD OF EDUCATION OF SCHOOL DISTRICT 68, IN THE COUNTY OF DUPAGE, STATE OF ILLINOIS. 

 

KIM SUPERITS, SECRETARY                     

BOARD OF EDUCATION                               

WOODRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT 68 
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